
TO: District 97 Board of Education
Dr. Ushma Shah, Superintendent

FROM: Amanda Siegfried, Senior Director of Communications and
Engagement/FOIA Officer

SUBJECT: Request for Records Under Freedom of Information Act

DATE: Feb. 13, 2024

FOIA Requests and Responses

There was one request for records under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) during
the period of Jan. 27, 2024 - Feb. 9, 2024.

Date Received Request Status (as of 2/9/24)

Jan. 30, 2024 A request was received from Thomas Ptacek for
records related to enrollment and residency
verification.

Response provided on
Feb. 6, 2024.


